
 
Ballymacrickett Primary School and Nursery Unit 

 
 
Dear Parent 

Jigs & Reels Fundraising Event 
 

 
As you may be aware, Ballymacrickett Fundraising Committee is continually exploring ways in which 
we can enhance your child’s experience at our school.  Over the years, we have been engaged in 
running a number of very successful fundraising initiatives which have helped the school to continue 
to provide an enriched and stimulating environment for your child(ren). 
 
Our next big fundraising event will take place on Saturday 23rd November in St. Clare’s Hall, 
Glenavy.   
 
Jigs & Reels will see our 16 parent volunteers take to the stage to showcase the fruits of six weeks’ 
intensive dance training.  This is a not-to-be-missed occasion in the school calendar and we hope 
you can come along and join us for an evening of great craic. 
 

PERFORMANCES: 
 
Children’s matinee 
2.30pm 
£3.00 / person, payable at the door 
Tuck Shop available at interval 
 
Main Show – TICKET-ONLY  
8.00pm sharp 
Strictly over-18s 
Bar refreshments 
£10 / person 
Tickets available to purchase at school office 
 

We would also like to extend an invitation to those people within our school community who would 
like to avail of sponsorship opportunities at this event.   There are a number of options available 
including direct support of an individual dancer or of the event itself.   All sponsors will be recognised 
on the night through on-screen company advertising and acknowledgement by our show compère.  
We would anticipate a minimum of £50 to take advantage of sponsorship options. 
 

If you or your company would be interested in supporting an aspect of the event, we would be 
delighted to discuss this with you further.  Please contact Mrs Phillips via the school office or email: 
ophillips404@c2kni.net  
  

Sincere thanks for your ongoing support of school fundraising endeavours. 
 
 
____________________ 
D.  Mulholland 
Honorary Secretary 
Ballymacrickett Fundraising Committee  
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